June 3 Support Services from the Buford Center

Dear UF community,
 
As we have been recently reminded of the strong divides and inequities that challenge our society and the individuals within and throughout our community, we want to reiterate that the Buford Center is a place where students, faculty, and staff can engage in conversation around these issues.  It is our desire to support dialogue as the members of our community process and search for ways to collectively and individually strive for peace, justice, and healing.   

Due to the pandemic and some modes of connecting being less possible than in the past, the staff of the Buford Center has allocated hours by phone/Zoom for individuals wishing to engage in discussion.  

Students, please reach out and schedule a time to talk with any of us in the Buford Center using the links below.  For faculty/staff, please reach out to any of us through email.  

If you are in need of additional resources after we talk, we will direct you to other areas that might be of assistance.    

To schedule a time to speak with a Buford staff member, please click on the individual’s name below:
· Chris Sippel
· Seth Butler
· Eileen Rucki
· Crystal Weitz
Or visit the Buford Center for Diversity & Service on UF’s website at: https://www.findlay.edu/offices/student-affairs/buford-center-diversity-service/
 

Thank you,
 
Buford Center for Diversity and Service

